
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

6 October 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

As you are aware, there are huge benefits to reading with your child.  Not only does reading 

significantly improve vocabulary, it allows your child to think imaginatively and further their 

aspirations.  

 

At Central Primary school, we expect children to read at least three times a week, but encourage 

children to read as many times as they can.  Therefore, if your child completes additional reads, 

please feel free to sign in the homework section or the home/school communication section.  This 

allows the class teacher to record the number of reads your child completes outside of school.  If 

your child exceeds expectations and reads more than three times in one week, they will receive a 

raffle ticket.  At the end of the week, if their raffle ticket is drawn, they will win a piece of stationery 

for their pencil case, something which has proved hugely popular with our children. 

 

Thank you for supporting your child; we look forward to furthering their love of reading. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

C Wood 

 

Mrs Wood 

Deputy Reading Leader 


